
 

 

 
 

CLOSING REMARKS 

Town of Pelham Development Charges Public Meeting 
February 7, 2022 

 
 

Having heard all of the comments, this public meeting is now closed.  Council 
would urge the public to submit their comments in writing by 12 PM on 
Wednesday, February 23, 2022 for inclusion in the Council Agenda Package 
c/o Town Clerk, Holly Willford, PO Box 400, 20 Pelham Town Square, 
Fonthill, Ontario L0S 1E0, or by email at hwillford@pelham.ca.  Council 
consideration of the Development Charges By-law is scheduled to occur on 
March 7th, 2022.  
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